
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE SHORTLISTING 

OF POTENTIAL SUPPLIERS OF MOBILE TOILETS 

 

The Central Water Authority (CWA), a parastatal body operating under the aegis of the 

Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities (MEPU) is inviting expressions of interest from 

eligible and qualified Suppliers to provide Mobile Toilets on its 80 sites (CWA Borehole 

& Reservoirs) all around the island 

 

This will include the following:  

 

1) Supply, Installation and Commissioning of Mobile Toilet equipped with cabin and 

sink (Wash Bassin) 

 

The Supplier of Mobile Toilet should have:  

 

a) A Valid CIDB Certificate 

b) Experience in supply of a similar nature and size and details of services presently 

provided or contractually committed; and clients who may be contacted for further 

information on those contracts for the last 3 years. 

 

 

For Technical criteria of the required cabin, you may download the info from our 

Website: https://cwa.govmu.org/cwa/ 

 

For further details, kindly contact the Procurement Unit on 601 5000. 

 

Interested Companies should submit their interest together with any other relevant 

documents to the address below by Wednesday 28th August 2024: 

 

General Manager 

Central Water Authority 

(Attn: Procurement Unit) 

Head Office, St Paul 

Ground Floor – Registry 

Contact Details: 601 5000 

 

 

Note: Submission through email address: procurement@cwa.mu will also be accepted.  

        : No financial proposal should be submitted at this stage. 

 

 

                                                                                                        Date: 21st August 2024

     

 

CENTRAL  WATER  AUTHORITY 
ST.PAUL, PHOENIX – MAURITIUS  

Tel: (230)601-5000  Fax: (230)686-6264 

Email: infodesk@cwa.mu  

 

https://cwa.govmu.org/cwa/

